
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Y2 Parent/Guardian 
 
Following our recent Y2 parent consultations, several parents have asked me about how they can 
further support their child at home. I have recommended some CGP education books that offer 
the opportunity for children to practice and consolidate their learning at home.  
 
The books are available online at www.cgpbooks.co.uk.  
 
KS1 Maths Targeted Study Book - Y2 
KS1 SPaG Targeted Question Book - Y2 
KS1 English Comprehension - Y2 
 
The best learning experiences are the 'real life' situations children find themselves in. These 
learning books can act as a tool to help children to practise these skills. I must emphasise that the 
most effective learning happens when a child reads with an adult, writes the weekly shopping list 
or calculates how much change is needed when shopping. 
 
In January, I will be hosting a Y2 parent meeting, which will be essential for your knowledge of 
what your child is learning and the expectations they are required to meet in the KS1 SATS.  
 
Please ask a member of the KS1 Team if you require any more help or advice.  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, 
 
Mrs Peach 
Key Stage One Leader 
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